
 
 

Safety Management Council Meeting Minutes 
October 8, 2009 

 
Fayetteville Executive Airport, Fayetteville, AR 

 
 

Call to Order 
 

Curt Valkovic, SMC Chairman, called the October 8th, 2009 Arkansas Trucking 
Association Safety Management Council Meeting to order at 10:20AM.   
 

Introduction/Announcement s 
 

Chairman Valkovic welcomed everyone to the meeting and announced that this 
month’s meeting will be very brief to allow as much time as possible for the 
Bendix Commercial Vehicle System demonstration.  A motion was brought to 
approve the minutes from the September 2009 SMC meeting.  The minutes were 
subsequently approved.  The following announcements were made: 
 

• A special welcome was extended to TXD Transport in Morrilton, AR, 
who is newest member of the Safety Management Council.   

• The recent Special Olympics Convoy was a huge success and Chairman 
Valkovic thanked everyone for their support and participation. 

• Everyone was reminded that next month’s meeting will be held on 
November 12th in Little Rock. 

• Truck Driver Appreciation Day will be November 4th at the Love’s Travel 
Stop on Interstate 40, westbound, exit 161 in North Little Rock. 

 
Old Business/New Business 
 

No old or new business discussed.   
 

Adjournment 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:25AM and broke for lunch and presentation. 


